
	  		

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

WEST L.A.–SEPULVEDA BLVD. PIPELINE REPLACEMENT 

Southern California Gas Company (SoCalGas®) will be replacing a section of one of our natural gas transmission pipelines in West 

Los Angeles with new pipe as part of our Pipeline Safety Enhancement Plan. Pipeline replacement activity involves installing 

new pipeline parallel to the path of the existing pipeline. Next, the existing pipeline is taken out of service and the natural 

gas is safely removed from it. Then, the new pipeline section is connected to the distribution system and brought into service. 

Pipeline replacement is one of the many ways SoCalGas maintains the safety and integrity of our natural gas pipeline system. 

Replacement Details 
Location: Sepulveda Blvd., from South of 

Wilshire Blvd. to North of Pico Blvd. 

Projected Start Date: Early January, 2015 

Projected End Date: Early July, 2015 

Anticipated Duration: Five to six months 

What to Expect 
The excavation and pipeline installation work will be 

completed in a series of sections along Sepulveda Boulevard. 

As the work moves along Sepulveda Boulevard, the center 

left-turn lane and one northbound lane will be closed for the 

length of the active section, plus a safe distance before and 

beyond the section. Lane closures on Sepulveda Boulevard 

will take place during the following times: 

• Mon – Fri 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. (day work) and 

7 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. (night work) 

• Saturday 5:30 a.m. to 4:30 a.m. on Sunday (day and night work) 

• Sunday No lane closures after 4:30 a.m. 

There will be no lane closures on Wilshire Boulevard, Santa 

Monica Boulevard, Olympic Boulevard, or Pico Boulevard. 

On-site signage will provide additional traffic details. 

People passing by the work site may see an excavation, 

equipment, and traffic control signage as well as trucks and 

other vehicles. The nearby community may also hear some 

work-related noise and notice an occasional natural gas odor. 

We strive to provide continuous natural gas service for our 

customers while the replacement activities are taking place. 

Your gas service should continue without interruption. If that 

changes, a SoCalGas representative will contact you. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the replacement, 

please call our Customer Contact Center at 1-800-427-2200. 

For more information on pipeline replacement, visit 

socalgas.com (search “SAFETY”). 

North and South End-points for the West L.A.-Sepulveda 

Boulevard Pipeline Replacement
�

A sample active section of Sepulveda Boulevard, in which the 

center left-turn lane and one lane of northbound traffic 


are closed for the length of the section
�

On-site signage will provide additional traffic details
�
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